
 

Join Us For 
 

White Lake School 

Welcome Back Open House 
 

 

Thursday, August 18th, 2022 
 

*Visit the teachers and classrooms 

5pm-7pm 
 

**6th-12th grade Students and Parents  

Check out the school’s website and 

Facebook page for an informational video 

regarding school computers the 1st week 

of August! 

 

 

 


